
 

 
 
 

To: Parents/Carers of Year 11 Pupils 

Our Ref: 87708551 

22 April 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: English Literature Revision Support 

As the English Literature GCSE exams are both falling on a Monday this year, the English Department will 

be providing revision support on the Saturday before the exam dates.  

For Paper 1 (Romeo and Juliet and The Strange Case of Dr. Jekyll and Mr. Hyde), the revision support will 

be held on Saturday 11 May in preparation for the exam on Monday 13 May.  

For Paper 2 (An Inspector Calls, Power and Conflict Poetry and Unseen Poetry), the revision support will be 

held on Saturday 18 May in preparation for the exam on Monday 20 May.  

Both sessions will run from 09:00am – 12:00pm. 

These sessions will not provide any new information, we will simply be revising key quotations, characters 

and themes and we would therefore only advise pupils who feel as though they struggle to revise 

independently at home to attend. 

Pupils will not need to wear school uniform, they will, however, need to come prepared with pens, 

highlighters, and a notebook to write in. 

If you would like your child to attend our final revision sessions, please fill out the following form by Thursday 

25 April: https://forms.office.com/e/JAdJf1JB33 .  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss. S. Muir 

Director of English 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/JAdJf1JB33

